April 11, 2022

TLQMC Board Meeting Prior to General Membership
Meeting

Attendees: Tom Sweet — President, Brad Holland - VP,
Mike Wolff - Treasurer, Bill Gorgone — Tournament
Director, Ron Englhard — Handicap Chairman, Dennis
Asher — Monday Play, Nick Smyth - Website and Bill
Ward - Secretary. Mike Budd — Membership Chairman
was not able to attend.

* TLQMC Board Pre-General Meeting started at 1:36 pm.

* Tom Sweet passed on “Public Information” that the Golf Course including
the Bistro was listed for sale as a public listing at $16 million.

* Member/Guest - Only comment was the “Scotch “alternate shot was
difficult because of only one person drives each hole.

* Bill Gorgone discussed next year's Club Championship moving to an
earlier date depending on the Prestige Tournament. Dry Heat
Tournament will be 8/1 & 8/2.

* Dennis Asher asked the Board if the 10-stroke differential rule should be
eliminated. The board moved to eliminate the 10-stroke differential in
tournaments. Eclectic Tournament changed to 5/2 and 5/9.

* The Board decided against allowing members to pick a different tee box
every week.



Brad Holland asked: For tournaments should each flight play the same
tees? We currently have 33 B/G, 60 Gold and 44 White tee players. No
decision was made by the Board at this time.

Ron Englhard mentioned not to post your score for Monday play, Men’s
Club Policy. Ron will post Monday play scores. Member tee choice
changes are allowed on a quarterly basis.

Nick Smyth will be on vacation for 3 weeks. 5-22 thru 6-12. Ed Warman
will fill in for Nick while he is on vacation.

Meeting Minutes of 2-7-22 approved by Board.

Pre-Meeting closed at 2:45 pm.



